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On June 28, 2024, our BSc. Frumento attended the “2024 Global Forum on Maritime Services and 

40 Years of P&I Service in China”, held on the North Bund in Shanghai.  

The forum celebrated the 40th anniversary of the beginning of Protection and Indemnity 

insurance for ships offered by a Chinese Club. 

Our firm would like to emphasize the pleasure of participating in such a significant event for the 

Chinese maritime industry. 

The reception at the Club’s office and the Forum were remarkable; the preparation and 

execution foreseen the dedication of the team, which resulted in a distinguished event. 

 


